Sheriff Christopher Walters
Morning Report for June E 28 ,2025
Your Sheriff’s Office Investigated 1 Accidents[>] and 3 Complaints[~]

I'll be back with details after this message
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9:35 AM Mitchell Barcus reported a hit skip in the parking lot of the Post Office in the 500 block of Chestnut Street.

*******************************‘k*****COMPLAINTS*************’k’k************************

10:59 AM Central Ohio Concrete Construction reported a theft a the Family Dollar in Newcastle.
12:49 PM Earl Lucas Jr, of Coshocton, reported a theft in the 300 block of N. 3rd Street.

4:05 PM Catlin Murray, of Coshocton, reported an assault in the 1700 block of Walnut St.



